Dear Residents,

It is always a pleasure to send out information flyers to you. We wish these very important issues could have been brought to your attention in the previous flyer, but the information was not available.

1) Park Street will be paved its entire length from Prince Street to Route 206 in the next few weeks. There will be signs when the paving starts, so please follow the Contractor's signs. We will obtain specific information for residents who live on Park Street. We will speak directly to residents of Park Street Hamlet and Kingsgate Condominiums about ingress and egress.

This is a Burlington County Road project and is a continuation of the road repaving program that was started last year on Prince Street. The County put us on a priority list because of the road conditions on Prince and Park Streets.

2) The County will begin the new Single Stream Recycling Program as of September 8th and they have provided the information below: (**Note**: the new Program is very similar to our current program)

What is "Single Stream" or "One Bucket" recycling? Simply put, you may put paper and flattened cardboard into your existing bottle & can recycling bucket. There is no longer any need to keep these items separate.

Why is it ok to mix recycling? Starting on Sept. δ^{th} , one truck will collect all your recyclables. Your paper, cardboard, bottles and cans will be delivered to a state of the art recycling center that has special equipment to help workers effectively sort these items into marketable commodities.

What if I need an extra bucket? No problem, you can pick up an extra recycling bucket from City Hall, 324 Farnsworth Avenue, Monday thru Friday from 9:00 am to 4:00 pm or contact the City Recycling Coordinator, Jennifer Smith, CRP, at 609-298-2121 ext. 15.

What about big boxes? Please flatten them into 2'x 3' size and set them next to your bucket or bring them to the recycling drop-off at the Public Works Department on Crosswicks Street.

Remember, trash is still collected separately and never put plastic bags in your recycling.

We would especially like to thank Freeholder Director Bruce Garganio and the Freeholder Board for their cooperation on these two projects. Also, we would like to thank them for their financial support in upgrading the Hilltop Park, Beach area and the City Playgrounds.

Mayor Joseph R. Malone, III Deputy Mayor James E. Lynch, Jr. Commissioner Zigmont Targonski